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From: Marchman, Vickie L. ~LMARCHM@southernco.com] 

Sent: 

To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 
cc: 
Attachments: Request to withdraw confid filing on 02845-10 5-5-10.pdf 

A. Susan D. Ritenour 

Wednesday, May 05,2010 9:50 AM 

Stone, Jeff A.; Fleming, Daniel; Traci Matthews 

a. Gulf Power Company 
b. One Energy Place 
c. Pensacola FL 32520 
d. 850.444.6231 
e. Sdrit&southernco.com 

B. Docket No. 100000. 

C. Gulf Power Company 

D. Document consists of 2 pages 

E. The attached document is Gulf Power's request to withdraw its pending Confidentiality Request bearing document number 
02845-10 and a request to return the Confidential Information (document numbers 02846-10 and 03130-10) to the company 
without publicly disclosing the same as soon as possible. 

Vickie Marchman 
Administrative Assistant 
Corporate Secretary 
Phone (850) 444-6696 
Fax (850) 444-6026 
e-mail vlmarchm@southernco.com 

5/5/2010 



Susan D. Ritenour 
Secretary and Treasurer 
and Regulatory Manager 

One Energy Place 
Pensacola. Florida 32520-0781 

Tel 850.444.6231 
Fax 850.444.6026 
SDRITENO@southernco.com 

May 5,2010 
AIOUTHERN COMPANY 

Ms. Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 100000 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

On April 15,2010, Gulf Power submitted its Response to Commission 
Staffs Supplemental Data Request relating to Gulf Power’s Ten Year Site 
Plan. Information submitted by Gulf in response to item numbers 3 and 34 
of the Forecasting & Planning section and item number 13 of the 
Renewable Energy section of Staffs Supplemental Data Request (the 
“Confidential Information”) is considered confidential by the Company and 
was therefore accompanied by a Request for Confidential Classification. 
(See, document number 02845-10). 

Gulf Power has been advised that Commission Staff desires to return the 
Confidential Information to Gulf and Staff has requested that Gulf withdraw 
its pending Confidentiality Request in order to facilitate the return of the 
Confidential Information to the Company. Please allow this 
correspondence to serve as Gulf Power’s request to withdraw its pending 
Confidentiality Request bearing document number 02845-1 0. 

Gulf further requests that the Commission return the Confidential 
Information (document numbers 02846-10 and 03130-10) to the Company 
without publicly disclosing the same as soon as practicable. 

Sincerely, &P. b 
vm 



Ms. Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
May 3,201 0 
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Enclosures 

Cc: Beggs & Lane 
Jeffrey A. Stone 

Katherine Fleming 
Traci Matthews 

Florida Public Service Commission 


